
Dating Advice: What Attracts
a Man?

On this week’s episode of Single in Stilettos, founder and
matchmaker Suzanne Oshima talks to relationship expert Mr.
Locario to offer their best dating advice for those looking
for love online. Learn how you can improve your chances at
finding love with the following dating tips!

Dating  Advice  That  Will  Help  You
Find Love Online

1. Appearances, duh. This shouldn’t be a surprise to anyone,
but appearances matter when it comes to attracting a man. You
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don’t have to look like a super model, just look your best
when you go out. When you’re put together, men will notice and
gravitate towards you more. Don’t stress yourself out too
much.

Related Link: Dating Advice: Best Online Dating Tips From a
Dating Strategist

2.  Good  attitude.  Men  like  being  around  people  who  have
pleasant attitudes. Your behavior and energy are definitely
analyzed before a man pursues. Even if you reject a man, if
you do it nicely- he’ll appreciate that. Nobody wants to be
treated badly, especially not in the dating scene.

Related  Link:  Single  in  Stilettos  Show:  5  Signs  He’s
Interested  in  You

3. Success is key. Those who are successful and goal-oriented
are found very attractive. Men like seeing women have their
own hobbies and careers. They’ll want to build with someone
who already has things going on in their lives. A good man
wants to support, not be relied on completely.

For more relationship advice videos and additional information
Single in Stilettos show, click here.

For more videos from CupidsPulse.com, check out our YouTube
channel.
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